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Runaway Juvenile 
Request for Public Assistance 

May 16, 2019 
 

The Northfield Police Department is looking for assistance in locating 
Isabelle Stadler of Northfield.  Isabelle was last seen on Wednesday, 
May 8, 2019 leaving the Northfield Middle School, at the end of the 
school day.  Isabelle is described as a white female, 5’8” tall, 
approximately 140 lbs. with green eyes and short black hair. 

 
If you have information about the whereabouts of Isabelle Stadler, 
please contact the Northfield Police Department immediately by calling 
911 or 507-645-4475.  You may also utilize the anonymous tip line, TIP 
411 by texting keyword RICECO + your message to 847411.  For more 
information about TIP 411, follow this link:  TIP 411 Quick Info  

 

 
 

 

https://www.ci.northfield.mn.us/DocumentCenter/View/1513/Tip-411-Postcard?bidId=

